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ESD 105 urges the Legislature to allocate funding based on the actual experience factor of the staff
districts employ, opposed to an amount calculated based on state average. While research indicates
that our most experienced, educated and highly capable teachers have a greater impact on student 

success, the current model of funding doesn't provide districts the financial resources to fund these educators.
Providing an allocation based on an average years of experience creates additional barriers for districts, putting
them in a position where hiring educators with less experience than their counterparts is favorable for creating
sustainable budgets that are not heavily reliant on local levies. 

We also ask that you fully fund school nurses and family engagement coordinators to better support our students’
health and well-being and continue the implementation of the Phase I of the recommendations from the Staffing
Enrichment Group (2019): improving staff allocations for school principals; providing additional professional
development to close achievement gaps; and adding continuous improvement coaches as an enhancement to the
Prototypical School Funding Model (PSFM).

Learn more about
our districts online 

Fix Pupil
transportation 

Under STARS, the current Pupil Transportation funding
model, many districts experience significant funding
gaps. OFM recently found in most situations, the STARS
model is not going to provide adequate resources to
school districts and recommends, at the very least, that
more funding be provided to the system. We
appreciate the 2022 and 2023 Legislature’s provision of
additional funding to address excess costs to transport
special passengers; however, it is time to
comprehensively fix the pupil transportation formula to
ensure it is more transparent, predictable, and
adequately funded.

Fully fund special
education

While the state has made an agreement to fully fund
education, the current model for providing special
education funding to our school districts is inadequate.
We recognize the significant steps the Legislature has
taken to reduce the special education funding gaps in
recent sessions and thank you for this effort. Even with
these increases in funding, school district expenditures
for special education related services substantially
exceed special education funding. We ask our 2024
Legislature to continue to take deliberate action to
secure equitable practices for every student eligible
under IDEA.

Educational Service District 105

update staff allocations

It is imperative that the Legislature address the complexities surrounding the
Washington State school levy lid. Many of our districts’ communities have
experienced quick and drastic increases in property value, resulting in a potential
loss of anticipated levy equalization funds. This potential loss of funding implies
devastating impacts on school districts, jeopardizing vital programs, educator
positions, and the overall quality of education for our students. We request a hold-
harmless provision for LEA to protect our districts from these decreases in funding . 

Address the levy lid & instate lea
hold harmless provision

https://youtu.be/Mj4ER2Uz4jE

